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As an American, and an Oregon resident, measure 114 goes against my rights and 

beliefs. Magazine restrictions will not fix The underlying mental health issues that 

affect those committing firearm crimes. Measure 114 will only hurt the law abiding 

citizens who simply want to be able to competently defend themselves in an effective 

manner.  

Magazines must not be restricted.  

 

Regards,  

Sam Schafer  


